
 

 

Request for Qualifications Notice 
 

East Windsor Housing Authority (EWHA) is soliciting Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for 

Architectural and/or Engineering services for community room upgrades, window 

replacement, and mini-split replacement in the senior housing units of housing located in 

East Windsor, CT.  

 

 Architectural and/or Engineering firms who wish to be considered and have the 

experience and capacity to provide the required services shall obtain a copy of the RFQ 

submission instructions from the East Windsor Housing Authority, by e-mailing  

Linda Collins at ewhaed@gmail.com 

 

 

 RFQ submissions shall be delivered to:  

East Windsor Housing Authority 

1A Park Hill,  

Broad Brook, CT 06016  

e-mailed to ewhaed@gmail.com  

on or before January 5th, 2024 at 2:00 pm. 

(hard copies in triplicate will be accepted if you prefer) 

 

For questions, contact Linda Collins at ewhaed@gmail.com 

     

 

 Owner reserves the right to accept any submittal or to reject any submittal and to 

waive any informalities or irregularities in the submittal. 

 

 East Windsor Housing Authority is an Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity 

Employer and small, minority and woman owned businesses are encouraged to apply. 
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